
This week we have 

 Written some excellent stories based on the Tunnel. 

 Began to look at addition and subtraction- focussing on 1 digit numbers. 

 Looked at the prefixes ‘un’ and ‘dis’. 

The class continue to make swimming progress and are doing really well. Next week is our final week 

of swimming. For those who were wondering children have earned badges, these may be distance 

badges or stage badges depending on their prior swimming ability. 

This week we have also elected our school councillors, congratulations to Bobby and Niamh who 

were elected by the class to be the Year 3 school councillors. We have also had some children make 

it to the wonder wall. Well done to Stanley, Freddie, Connie and Drew for great work that shows 

improvements and progress. 

This week’s homework has been sent out. It recaps some of this week’s learning including 1 digit 

numbers and spelling words including the ‘un’ and ‘dis’ prefix. As a reminder homework should be 

brought back by Wednesday and then new homework is sent out on Thursdays. Spelling tests take 

place on Thursday mornings.  

See you next week. 


